University Undergraduate Curriculum Committee 
Minutes 
October 13, 1998 
Present: David Best, Carmy Carranza, Marilyn Howe, Jodell Kuzneski, Jim Myers, John Orife, Richard Roberts, Gail Sechrist, Kim Weiner, Gail Wilson. 
Excused: Barbara Blackledge, Mary Sadler 
Absent: Robert Camp, Tracey Brown 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
The September 14 minutes were approved with one correction on page2, last paragraph: LS 105 should read as MA 105. 

CHAIR'S REPORT 
Item 7, page 2 of the Docket Report (Distance Ed) should be deleted and Senate Action, 5/5/98 added. 

COMMITTEE ROSTER 
Kim Weiner from the Counseling Center (Screening Committee 1) and David Best from Student Congress (Screening Committee 3) have been added to the committee. One replacement and one student are still needed. 
ITEMS FOR REVIEW/POSSIBLE ACTION: 
A. BS in Communications Media, program revision (98-10a-nn) 
G. Wilson distributed corrected copies of all changes discussed at the past two meetings. Corrected pages: 2,3,6,7, 8,9 and correspondence from the Department of Management, 23a and 23b. 
The committee resumed the review with page 33. The review was completed with the following points noted: 
P. 37-CM 335 title will be changed to "Communication Consulting & Project Management. 

P. 41-Prerequisite should read CM 101 or permission. 

P. 143-The third paragraph under item 2, the word "more" is missing and the last sentence will be rewritten to clarify the internship/practicum credit possibilities. 

P. 15 1-"The faculty member reserves the right to make adjustments to grades based on individual performance" will be removed. 

P. 155-The committee noted a recommendation that the course be modified to include issues that make it apparent that students can do statistical analysis while deferring to the department's judgement on the completeness of the course as presented. 

P. 175-Add "and to the prerequisite statement. 

P. 182-Change "Junior" to small "j". 

P. 196-Change " W to "writing intensive." 
P. 216-Move "Management" under "Letters Received." 
Noted also that although Journalism's response had been negative, it appears that 

something agreeable will be worked out. Pp. 239-241 were included to show editorial changes. 
G. Wilson will report back at the next meeting after concluding business with the Journalism department. At that time the committee will move for action. 
There was a concluding discussion regarding the obligation of committee members to be present at all meetings or to inform one of the co-chairs about the need to be excused. The bylaws will be consulted regarding number of absences allowed. 

Adjournment: 5:05 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Carmy Carranza 


